RAZIER SCHOOL DISTRICT

142 CONSTITUTION STREET, PERRYOPOLIS, PA 15473-1390 FAX: (724) 736-0688

March 17, 2025

Good Morning Parents and Guardians,

I wanted to update you concerning the student illness and attendance we dealt with this
past week. Please know during this past weekend, both Saturday March 15th and Sunday
March 16th, members of our custodial staff performed a "Deep Cleaning" of the
elementary/middle school building. Every desk, door and floor has been disinfected,
scrubbed and cleaned with care. Today, our student attendance has returned close to
normal, which is also encouraging.

I appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we will continue working to provide a
clean and safe learning environment for your child(ren) and our staff.

Michael V. Turek

Frazier School District Superintendent of Schools
(724) 736-9507



